Telephone: WHitehall 4-0220

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

17 Battery Place,

)
— PEC L New York 1
ol EIVED ew York 4, N. Y
23 AUG 1954 /
. August 20, 1954
sn.S.
Dear Sir: "HOUSTON"

I am in receipt of yéur letter of the 13th instant regarding
the above named vessel ana have been in touch with the Owners'
New York Office regarding the Classification.

I am now able to enclose a copy of a letter dated the 18th
instant from the Garcla Line of New York, Inc. which will enable
you to submlt the case to the Committee for consideration.

I might add that I am requesting the Garcia Line to arrange
to return the Freeboard Certificate for cancellation.

Yours faithfully,

J

Segretary to the American
Committee .}

Py

The Secretary,

LONDON * o
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